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Reminder: Closing Date for Share Purchase Plan 

14 August 2024 

 

VHM Limited (“VHM” or “the Company”) (ASX: VHM) reminds all eligible shareholders that the 

Share Purchase Plan (“SPP”) will close Wednesday 14 August 2024 at 5.00pm (AEST).  

 

Following the Placement announced on 25 July 2024, the SPP provides an opportunity for all 

eligible shareholders to participate in the Company’s efforts to raise capital to underpin work 

programs to advance the development of the Goschen Project in anticipation of ministerial 

approval and extend its financial runway until Final Investment Decision in 1Q 2025. This will 

herald a material change and put VHM on the pathway to production.  

 

The SPP provides eligible shareholders with an opportunity to apply for up to A$30,000 of new 

fully paid ordinary shares in VHM at an issue price of A$0.42 per share without incurring 

brokerage or other transaction costs. The issue price represents a 20% discount to the 5-day 

volume weighted average market price of the Company's ordinary shares, at the Record Date 

(24 July 2024). 

 

Shareholders that have already applied for shares under the SPP are not required to re-submit 

their application form. 

 

We encourage all eligible shareholders to review the SPP Offer Booklet accessible via the 

Automic Investor Portal and if participating in the SPP, to apply before the SPP closes on 

Wednesday, 14 August 2024 at 5:00pm (AEST).  

 

Timetable 

Event Date (2024) 

SPP Record Date (7.00pm AEST) Wednesday, 24 July 

Equity raising announced to ASX Thursday, 25 July 

Settlement of Placement Wednesday, 31 July 

Issue and trading of New Shares under Placement Thursday, 1 August  

SPP Offer Booklet lodged with ASX 

Opening Date of SPP Offer  

Letters sent to Eligible Shareholders 

Wednesday, 31 July  

Closing Date of SPP Offer (5.00pm AEST) Wednesday, 14 August  

Announcement of results of SPP Monday, 19 August 

Issue and trading of New Shares under SPP Tuesday, 20 August 

https://wcsecure.weblink.com.au/pdf/VHM/02833419.pdf
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ENDS 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of VHM. 

 

For Further Information Contact: 

Carly O’Regan 
Executive General Manager 
M: +61 (0)431 068 814  
E: carly.oregan@vhmltd.com.au 

Ian Hobson 
Company Secretary 
M: +61 (0)407 421 185 
E: ian.hobson@vhmltd.com.au 
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